PARK HILLS TREE BOARD MINUTES March 5, 2016

Present: Will Korte, Pat Flannery, Kathleen Lauren, Mike Conway, Sue Bennings

Mike Conway is presiding.

Treasury: \$2201.90 Reserve: \$402.53

The final work sheet and bill from Baeten was discussed. The bill was paid with city consideration.

The 2016 Park Hills Tree Program was discussed. It was suggested a total of 15 trees be offered. Another possibility for funding was a suggestion of 80% of annual budget.

Mike Conway thanked Pat for his work in making the last Tree Program a record year of trees planted.

Mike Conway reported the City of Park Hills was re-approved for the sixth consecutive year.

Sue Bennings reported that she will be present at the March 14 City Council meeting to inquire about the tree removal on the city property at the corner of Arlington and Dixie Highway.

NEXT MEETING APRIL 2, 2016 8:00 AM at Reality Tuesday